
SPECIAL MEETING March 20, 2023 

A special meeting of the Village of Ashmore Board of Trustees met on Monday, March 20, 2023 
at the Municipal Office, located at 10 W. Ashmore St. President Kurt Crail called the meeting to 
order at 6:00 p.m., and led the Board in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Clerk Kelsey Willison took rollcall attendance: 

Trustees Present:  
 Morgan Biggs  
 Bill Edwards  
 Dane Perdieu 
 Terry Price 
 Bryan Watson  
 Cathy Welborn 

 

Also Present:  
 President Kurt Crail   
 Clerk Kelsey Willison 
 Treasurer Kathy Childress 
 Superintendent Jake Johnson 

 
Trustees Absent: None 
Guest: None 

Unfinished Business - None 

New Business  

Approval of Special use Permit/Building Permit for Jessica Bradford and Gabe Hills (corner of 
Poplar/Ohio) building a shed with an office for Gabe’s business. Approved on a motion by 
Biggs, seconded by Welborn.  In a roll call vote, all trustees voted aye. 
 
Discussion on Flock Safety cameras.  Looking into getting two cameras.  

1. 16/Deli 
2. Charleston Road/?Indiana St.( will determine at a later time) 

The cost is $2,500 per camera per year.  Initial cost is $750 for approval from IDOT (16/Deli) 
state highway road.  $350 for a Village road.  Total initial cost would be $6,100.00.  The board 
would like to review the agreement in two years to see how the cameras have helped the Village, 
before deciding to renew the contract.  The camera system was approved on a motion by 
Edwards, seconded by Perdieu.  In a roll call vote, all trustees voted aye. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. on a motion by Edwards, seconded by Welborn. In a rollcall 
vote, all trustees voted aye. 

The next regular board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 28, 2023.  

 
 
 
Kelsey Willison 
Ashmore Village Clerk 


